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Your member-led bargaining team will be meeting
with Oceania on Wednesday, 12 June 2024.

We will be reaching out to workers about your
expectations in this new stage of bargaining, and
will provide further updates following the meeting.

OCEANIA UPDATE
JUNE 2024

For the first time, workers across the country united to vote
down Oceania’s substandard agreement. 

OCEANIA RETURNS TO THE 
BARGAINING TABLE

NEXT STEPS:

Stay informed and organised. If you haven't yet, invite your coworkers to join the
TWU. We need everyone in the union to win the best outcome. 

If you're not a member, Scan the QR code or click here to join now.

JOIN THE TWU TODAY

Due to growing pressure, Oceania has finally agreed to come back to the table and work
with the member-led bargaining team to develop a fair outcome.

KEY UPDATES
Off the back of the historic win, we’ve written to Oceania to insist they get back to the table so we
can address the issues that are most important to you, including:

Lack of industry
standards at Oceania.

The need to raise your terms
and conditions in the EA.

Complete this survey to make sure you have your
say on what needs to change in your industry.

HAVE YOUR SAY

12 JUNE
2024

NEXT MEETING

By standing together, you’ve sent a clear message to Oceania: 
You deserve a better, fairer deal, that actually addresses your
key concerns.

https://linktr.ee/twuaus
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/VYVJWVF
https://twuaus.com/NSWJOIN
http://twu.com.au/join

